North Dakota Appraisers Association

P.O Box 7521, Rapid City, SD 57709 www.ndappraisers.org

March 19, 2021

Honorable Members of the Senate Political Subdivision Committee,
The North Dakota Appraiser Association (NDAA) supports HB #1222,

The NDAA collectively represents its members (150 strong) in the appraisal industry in
ND. The elected NDAA Board of Directors voted to support this bill because it properly

addresses the concerns of "non-conforming" real estate property issues which exist for
appraisers in ND.

As the current President of the NDAA, if you have any question or concerns feel
free to contact me.

Thanks for your consideration and your service to ND!
Respectfully submitted,

William D. Gion
William "Bill" Gion
NDAA President
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